
 

 

 

Mufti Day 
Friday 24th November 

Christmas Fair Tombola Donations 
Thursday 16th November 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next Friday 24th November we will be running a special mufti day to encourage children to bring 
in items for the Christmas Fair Tombola. The Christmas Fair will be held straight after school on 
Friday 8th December in conjunction with the Infants (see the poster attached to this letter). 
 
Please can your child bring into school on Friday 24th November; 
 
Year 3 & 4 – Chocolates or biscuits 
 
Year 5 & 6 – A bottle of drink 
 
This will be Elmwood’s first Christmas Fair in a long time! I would like to thank the Friends of 
Elmwood for all their enthusiasm to get this Fair up and running. We will be having our next 
Friends of Elmwood Meeting on Friday 24th November at 9am. All parents are welcome to 
attend and volunteer to be more involved and help serve both Elmwood Schools with some 
fantastic community events. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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